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Updated: Summary of responses (including government response) added.

We want to know what you think about our proposals to revise the marine
licensing application fees. These fees apply to England, Wales and Northern
Ireland offshore marine areas. The changes are needed to make sure that the
application fee remains in-line with the costs incurred by the Marine
Management Organisation when managing applications.

We’re also seeking views on plans to introduce an online self-service portal.
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